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September Meeting

Bent Creek Country Club

September 24, 2001

Golf ...........u......12:30 PM Shotgun

Cockiails........... ovsesenrennanses 5100 PM
J 137171 1= 6:00 PM
Speaker-......... vseses fOllowing Dinner

There will be a Board of Directors
meeting at 9:30 AM

Superintendent Profile

H. Jim Loke, CGCS has been superintendent at Bent
Creek Country Club since 1992, Jim holds a bachelor’s de-
gree in agronomy specializing in turfgrass management
from Ohio State University, and has been a certified golf
course superintendent since 1986. Prior to Bent Creek, he
was superintendent of Quail Hollow Resort and Firestone
Country Club in OQhio. Jim is a former secretary/(reasurer,

vice president, and president of CPGCSA, Jim is married to

Karen, who also works with him at Bent Creek.

Golf Course Profile

On October 6, 1990, six gentlemen from Lancaster
hosted a party on the site of Erb’s Nursery in Manheim
Toewnship, PA. -They had selected the site as the location for
Bent Creek Country Club, an idea that had been in the for-
nulative stages for years. The response was positive and
applications were accepted two days later.

In order to make their dreams come tiue, the developers
enlisted Jay Morrish to design the golf course. Bent Creck
Country Club was constructed in 1991 and 1992.

Mid-Atlantic USGA Update

By Stanley J Zontek, Keith Happ, and Darin Bevard
updated 8-20-01

Greetings from the staff of the Mid-Atlantic Green Section
Region, Since our last update, an all time high temperature
record for August 9th was broken in Philadelphia.
Compounding the hot weather was an extended period of
drought. More 20 counties in Pennsylvania are now under a
drought watch.

As this update is being written, some rain has come
(although not enough fo break the drought) and temperatures
have fallen. While this may seem like good news, there is
caution in this weather pattern, especially for those maintaining
perennial ryegrass.

In recent conversations with Dr Wakar Uddin, Penn State
University, and Dr. Pcter Dernoeden, University of Maryland,
potential gray leaf spot outbreaks were discussed. In the past,
when extended periods of heat and drought stress have been
followed by rainfall severc gray leaf spot outbreaks have
occurred. Thus, the break in the weather may present a new
problem,

Begin a vigilant scouting program in areas where gray leaf
spot has been active. If the scenario holds, the extended period
of hot and dry weather, in conjunction-with adequate moisture,
may trigger the discase to develop. Carefully examine the turf,
Drought siress does not produce lesions on the turf so be on the
look out for what potentially may be the first serious outbreak of
gray leaf spot. We hope it does not occur, but this seems (o be
the pattern recognized by our university colleagues.

More wet weather may also have an affect on grub activity.
Powdery, dry soils are not the best habitat for grubs. Wiib
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President’s Message

Thanks to the Philadelphia Association of Golf Course Superintendents for hosting the
August meeting at Radnor Valley Country Club. Special thanks to Daniel Hall and the entire
crew for preparing the course for play in spite of all the rain! I was not available to attend,
however I understand it was an informative and enjoyable day. It is a special day when we
can get together with other associations to 1alk about our problems and successes as welll
Maybe in the future we can plan on more joint meetings with all the surrounding associations.

‘The September meeting at Bent Creck Country Club will give us all the opportunity to sce
and play one the finest maintained courses in the area! It will be a great test of our golfing
skilis and most of all will be extremely cnjoyable. For those who haven’t had the chance o
play Bent Creek, you will be amazed at the true putting surfaces. The CP.G.C.S5.A Golf
Championship will be held this month, and I am positive Jim Loke will put the pins in the
middle of each green.

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend the meeting at Bent Creek. I wish to thank Jim
Loke for hosting the meeting, I'm sure no one will be disappointed. For those who do not
know, My wife (Patti) and I are traveling to Ukraine to adopt two children. This has been
several years in the works and many delays have occurred since June of this year. We will be
out of the country for several weeks, hopefully returning with two healthy children. I look
forward to secing evervone at [ron Valley Golf Course in October for the Voling Meecting,
What [ really look forward to, is being called DADDY!

Dan Achenbach

Directions to Bent Creek Country Club

From Harrisburg:

e Take Rt. 283 East to Rt. 772 Exit (East Petersburg). Turn left onto Rf. 722 East.
Continue on Ri. 722 for approximately 3.5 miles, going through 3 traffic lights. At the
4th light, tura left onto Fruitvifle Pike. Bent Creck is approximately 1 mile on left.

From Allentown;

e Take Northeast Extension to PA Turnpike West. Get off at Exit 21. Take Rt. 222 South
to Rt. 30 West. Staying right, immediately exit Rt. 30 (at Oregon Pike). Go through first
light (at Lititz Pike Rt. 501). Turn right at second light onto Fruitville Pike North, Bent
Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on the leit.

From Reading:

s Take Rt. 222 South to Oregon Pike Exit. At stop, turn left onto 272 South (Oregon Pike)
Continuec approximately 2 miles to first light, at Landis Valley Road. Turn right onto
Landis Valley Road. Continue approximately 1.5 miles, to the first light, at Lititz Pike
(Rt. 501). Go through light, following 722 West. Continue approximately 1.5 miles to
light at Fruitville Pike. Turn right onto Fruitville Pike. Bent Creek is approximately 1
mile on the left.

From York:

s Take Rf. 30 East to Fruitville Pike North. Exit Rt. 30, (following Rt. 283 West) to
Fruitville Pike North. Turn left at light, onto Fruitville Pike North. Bent Creek is
approximately 3.5 miles on the left.

From Philadelphia:

s  Take PA Turnpike West to Exit 21 to Rt. 222 South to Rt. 30 West. Exit Rt. 30 (at Oregon
Pike). Go through first light (at Lititz Pike, Rt. 501). Turn right at second light onto
Fruitville Pike North. Bent Creek is approximately 3.5 miles on the left.
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Membership News

The following individuals have applied for membership
into our association. If there are no written objections within
the next seven days, they will be accepted into CPGCSA at
the next meeting,

Andy Drohen, Sales Manager
Pursell Technologies ..................... Class AF

Stephen Gross, Superintendent
Monroe Valley Golf Course.............. Class A

We would like to welcome the following individuals into
our association.

Ryan Batz, Superintendent
Green Acres Golf Course................. Class B

Geoff Brunner, Assistant Superintendent
Saucon Valley Couniry Club............ Class C

Thomas Coulson, Superintendent
Rocky Springs Golf Course............ Class A

Mike Janzer, Sales Representative
Plant Food Co......ooooveveeeiee o, Class AF

Joshua McClarren, Stndent Intern
Penn State Turfgrass Program ......... Class §

Matthew Smereski, Assistant Superintendent
Saucon Valley Country Chub............ Class C

Robert Stiffler, Superintendent
Saucon Valley Country Club............ Class A

If you know of anyone who in interested in membership
into the association, please have them contact Tom Kintzer,
Quail Valley Golf Course (717) 359-8053.

USGA...continued from page 1

With rainfall, the eggs can hatch. Also, scout for root-feeding
grubs like Japanese beetles, northern masked chafers, and
European chafers. This should be a good week to rip open
some thatch and look at the grass!

With the heat and drought, crabgrass and goosegrass is
flourishing. This weed grass was not affected by the hot, dry
weather. We keep telling our neighbors that the crabgrass in
our lawns is all part of a USGA research effort of monitoring
weed activity and not some lapse in the management of our
own lawns! At this point, postemerge applications (e.g. Drive
and Acclaim-Extra) may be your only hope of controlling
these weeds now that they have emcrged. For best control,
spray afier a rain when the crabgrass is actively growing. As
always, carefully follow the label directions.

If we can be of any assistance contact Stan Zoniek and
Darin Bevard at 610/ 696-4747 or Keith Happ at 412/ 341-
5922

Member Updates

Congratulations to:
e Mark and Patricia DelSantro on the birth of their
daughter, Julianna Katherine on August 21, 2001.
¢ Ted Zabrenski, new salcs representative for Lawn &
Golf Supply. Welcome back to Central PA!/

Our Sympathies to:
¢ [Ken Pepple and his family on the loss of his brother
and sister-in-law.

Nominations for Elections

The October meeting at Iron Valley Golf Course will be the
annual meeting with elections of officers and directors for the
2002 meeling year. Listed below are the nominations,

President
Bill Brooks - Hanover Country Club
Vice President
Mark DelSantro, CGCS - Fieldstone Golf Club
Secretary/Treasurer
Pete Ramsey - Range End Golf Club
Directors {vote for two)

Dave Frey - Country Club of Harrisburg
Steve Ludwig - Gettysburg Country Club

Chris Martin - Iron Valley Golf Club
Mike Orbin - Sunset Golf Course -

If you or someone you know is interested in running for the
2002 Board of Directors, please contact Ron Diefenthaler at
Coloniat Country Club (717) 545-6760.
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Golf Results

After a wonderful week of 100 degrees and even better 95+
degree weekend and humidity to match, PAGCS and CPGCSA
headed to Radnor Valley for the joint meeting. The format for
the tournament was a friendly, non competitive low gross and
low net format.

A special thanks to Dan Hall and his very helpful pro shop
staff for making our day very enjoyable. Dan did a great job
getting the course playable after the 2.5 inches of rain they had
ihe night before. Following are the results:

Low Gross
Ist Doug Linde 76

2nd Tyler Olsen 81
3rd Jack Rowe 81
Low Net

Lst Mark Reed 69
2nd Charlie McGill 71
3rd Ken Jennings 71

Closest to the Pin

#2 John Wiblishauser
#8 Tom Weinert

#11 Ray Finch

#16 George Hamilton

Longest Drive
#3 Anthony Cusat

The September meeting will be our Association
Championship. The format will be individual Gross score.
There will be four flights based on your handicap. Please
include your up-to-date handicaps on your registration form.
No sandbaggers allowed!

Bring your “A” game to Bent Creek Country Club for this
much anticipated meeting. Hope to see you there.

Faron Stoops, Golf Chairman

Make History With the
GCSAA

GCSAA is initiating a special golf ball collection drive to
visually illustrate the far-reaching scope of the golf course
superintendent profession. Members are asked to submit
three golf balls bearing the logo of his/her facility. GCSAA
will assemble and display the impressive collection
Tepreseniing members from across the country and
throughout the world. The Golf Ball Showcase will first be
on display at 2002 Conference and Show in Orlando and
eventually on permanent display at GCSAA Headquarters.

Editors Note:  Please bring along your sleeve of balls
and business card to the September Meeting at Bent
Creek. This is your last chance. The package needs to
be mailed to GCSAA hefore October 1, 2001.

Order Your CPGCSA
Merchandise Now!!!

(It would be a great Christmas Present for Dad!)

We would like to get our order together by October 1, 2001.
The order form-is included in this newsletter. Please
complete and return to Wanda. If you have any questions
regarding size or color, please call 279-0368.

GCSAA Updates

Three lucky winners will receive a free conference and show’
registration for GCSAA's 73rd International Golf Course
Conference & Show in Orlando, Florida on February 3-9,
2002, To be eligible, you must send in three golf balls with
your facility’s logo for the 75th Anniversary Golf Ball
Showcase by October 1, 2001. Three winners will be chosen
at tandom from a list of all individuals who have submiitted
golf balls for this 75th anniversary promotion. The drawing
will be held on October 15, 2001.

2001 GCSAA/Golf Digest Environmental Leaders in Golf
Awards Applications Due Oct. 1 - When it comes to
demonstrating a commitment to environmental stewardship
efforts on the golf course, perhaps you know something — or
someone — we don’t. Along with the opportunity for
GCSAA members to directly submit applications to be
considered for the 2001 GCSAA/Golf Digest Environmental
Leaders in Golf Awards, we also are looking to members for
assistance in identifying and nominating peers who should
be considered for this annual honor, but may not have
considered applying.

~ Watson Fellowship Applications Now Available - The

GCSAA Foundation is once again offering The GCSAA
Watson Fellowships. This program was established to
identify and encourage the outstanding educators and
scientists of the future, The competition is open to masters
and doctoral degree candidates who plan to pursue a career
in instruction, research or extension in a university setting in
a field related o turfgrass science and/or golf course
management, To meet the deadling, applications must be
POSTMARKED by October 1, 2001 and mailed to The
GCSAA Career Development Department. The GCSAA
Watson Fellowships application is available on the GCSAA
Web site,
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Heather and Gorse
By Mark V. DelSantro, CGCS

1 believe that I've become a Penn Stafe fan just in time to feel the humility. After many years of learning to strongly dislike any and
everything about the school (especially the overzealous, boisterous alums, who still talk about how PSU got screwed out of two NCAA
championships in recent years past), I've slowly been brainwashed into respecting and admiring the school and the sports teams. Of
course, it helps that I’m now officially an alumnist myself!!! Unfortunately, the current football team is average at best and as for
those very same overzealous, boisterous fans... well, let’s just say the echoes aren’t being stirred quite as loud as they have been in
the past. Idid watch a little bit of the Miami game with my 10-day-old daughter, Julianna Katherine. I had just begun to tell her how
storied the Penn State program was when before | knew it, it was 30-0 in favor of those bad boys from UM. Oh well, these things tend
0 be cyclical... there’s still time to recover... besides, a little humility can be a good thing|

Several events that have occurred over this past summer have made me think Iong and hard on the subject of liability. The first
event occurred in May at Fieldstone Golf Club... two of my employees were traveling in a three wheel Cnshman down a hill towards
our maintenance shop when the driver lost control and rolled the vehicle. The driver was thrown from the vehicle, but the passenger
was trapped underneath. As several people freed the passenger, two golfers who saw the accident ran up to assist. One had a cell
phone and called 9-1-1, but the other, a gentleman named Tom, just kind of hung back and didn’t really say or do anything. Upon
getting the passenger out from under the vehicle, we discovered that he was in pretty bad shape... he had some cuts and bruises, but
more importantly, he was having trouble breathing. While we waited for the ambulance, I could tell that Tom seemed uneasy being
there, so I simply told him and his golfing partner that while we appreciated the help, there was no reason for them to stay. A few
days later I found out that our very same sheepish, uncomfortable golfer Tom was also know as Dr. Tom. This, of course, got my
liability thought processes rolling,

The second event was an article I read in a junc golf periodical (I don’t remember exactly which one). The title of the articlc was
something like “Golf Pro Saves Golfer’s Life!™ The article spoke of an incident in which a golfer was having a heart attack and the
golf pro apparently saved the gentleman’s life through the use of a portable defibrillating device. At the time I thought “what a truly
feel good story, but isn’t something wrong with this picture?” Has the golf pro watched too many cpisodes of E.R.? Did he just
happen to stay at a Holiday Inn Express the evening before?? Has it always been his closet dreamn 10 be an EMS person???

The third event was a Fieldstone Golf Club pariner meeting in July, in which we discussed lightning detection systems for our
new clubhouse. The Atlantic City Country Club lightning liability casc (Maussner v. Atlantic City Country Club) was thoroughly
discussed. For those unfamiliar, my understanding is that ACCC was found liable in the death of a golfer struck by lightning... the
key was that they had a lightning detection system, bt something happened such that it didn’t work, or it wasn’t used properly, or
the like, and the golfers were ncver warned by the staff and/or warning system about the impending danger nearby. Thus, the court
ruled that once ACCC took steps to purchase a lightning detection system, they were responsible for maintaining and utilizing the
system properly. _

The final event happened recently when the General Manager at Fieldstone Golf Club informed me that our club was getting a
portable defibrillating unit. | immediately proceeded to ask her a series of questions... Are you nuts?!1? Who’s going to use it? Are
you insane??? Where is it going to be stored? Are you deranged??? Who’s responsibie for it? Are you truly mentally competent?7?
Who’s writing the policy and procedures mannal? Do you need to see a therapist??? Etc... And most impottantly, who’s paying for
the extra liability insurance??? Did I mention that I qnestioned the logic behind her thinking?7?

My interpretation of the of legal liability (of course, I'm not an attorney), is that in attempting to provide safety for the members
at your facility, less may be better than more, especially when you're concerned with exposure to liability lawsuits. It really is a
double-cdged sword. Take Dr. Tom for instance... he seemed like he wanted to help, but something kept pulling him back, Isn’tit
a sad state of affairs when willing people are actually discouraged to hiclp others in need because of the potential for [iability lawsuits
in the event something goes wrong? On one hand, T think portable defibrillators are a wonderful tool that I’'m sure will save many
lives down the road, maybe even mine. On the other hand, are you willing to risk everything you’ve worked towards and saved in the
event that you make a mistake, someone dies, and you're found liable??7 And what about lightning detcction. .. don’t golfers and
everyone else in the universe know that lightning is dangerous? TIsn’t there risk involved with everything we do in 1ife?? When it
comges to the weather, the most sophisticated systems in the world can’t predict it accurately beyond a two to three hour window!!!
And yet people feel that blame is pait of the closing process in the event that someone gets hurt or God forbid, dies.

In the rather simplistic world according to heather and gorse, all citizens are tanght a more common-sensical approach. Wake
up in the morning, walk outside, and look upwards to the sky. If it looks like rain, carry an umbrella! When you get to a fork in the
road, takeit! And so on and so forth in that manner!1! The bottom line is that I believe that our fegal system has gotien out of coutrol!
Arg we going to starl suing the lifegnards (and even the sharks) for attacking and/or killing so many people swinning in the ocean?
When are people going to realize that sometimes in life things happen and there’s nothing anvone or anything can do to prevent it. [
believe it is called fate, although some may say it’s dumb luck or something of the like, and I believe that we all need to learn to livc
with it! That’s my hakuna matata’ish, liabilily-frec, brainwashed Penn State fanatic point of view from the heather and gorse.
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Certification: What good is it?

By Randy Dayton, CGCS

Having  recently completed the Golf Course
Superintendents Association of America's requirernents for re-
certification, I have had ample opportlunity to consider the
values of being a certified golf course superintendeni and the
reasons for working toward that title. Tt is casy to come to the
conclusion that the GCSAA has oversold the program in some
regards. Earning the title will not guarantes your future
success or safcguard your career. Then again, neither will a
degree in agronomy. Both, however, will open doors that
might otherwise remain closed.

Like a college degree, certification does enhance your
perceived value in the eyes of employers. The GCSAA feels
that adding the "CGCS" designation {o your name says you've
gone (he exira mile to become the best superintendent you can.
It says you are not satisfied with what you learned yesterday,
last year, or last decade, but instead, that you srive to remain
up to date with industry practices and technology. Tt says you
are willing and able to take advantage of any development or
procedure available to keep your golf course in the best
condition possible. That perception (and fact) can make the
difference in a job interview.

The GCSAA has done an excellent job of promoting the
certification process within the industry, and many employers
are now aware of its significance. Prospective employers often
show a preference for certified applicants and often make
certification a requirement of available positions. You can
expect that to be the case more often in the Tuture.

Even so, there are aspects of certification that (at present)
do not achicve some of the GCSAA's loftier claims.
Compensation surveys, for instance, have repeatedly
demonstrated that certified superintendents earn (on average)
more than their non-certified colleagues, but becoming
cerlified will not automatically guaraniee an increase in your
salary. Likewise, you may not immediately earn the respect
and adoration of your employer and peers when you become
certified, and the grass in your care will still die on occasion.

Over time, however, certification will increase your
earnings potential and will improve the perception of
professionalism you receive from the people with whom you
work. In addition, today's golf market is highly volatile, and
you can find yourself unemployed on a moment's notice. If that
happens, you need every competitive edge you can find to
secure a new position as quickly as possible — certification
can be a "difference maker" in that situation. It can also be a
difference maker if you decide to relocate to another region of
{he state or country where you have no established professional
reputation. Again, the "CGCS" designation says
“professional,” and that's frequently what a prospective

employer needs to hear.

The cost of certification is very reasonable, especially when
compared to similar programs in other professions (such as the
PGA). The application fee is $200, and the complete set of study
materials for the test costs $370. Re-certification is required
every five years, at a fee of $150.

There are also a variety of seminars required to earn ihe
Continuing Education Credits for certification or rc-
certification. Each is accompanied by a fee, of course, and those
can add up to become one of the program's primary costs. With
flie implementation of the Professional Development Initiative,
there will be a number of new means for earning CEUs, and not
all of them will require attending a conference or taking a class.

When the PDI kicks in during 2003, however, certification
requirements will change. The GCSAA Certification
Comumitiee is in the easier, so now is the best time to consider
working toward certification.

The decision is yours, but the basic fact is this: becoming
certified can help your career prospects, and will never work to
your detriment.

Randy Dayton, CGCS works at Northgate Country Club in
Houston, Texas and is a member of the South Texas GCSA.

Enjoying the Day at
Regent’s Glen Country Club

Kirby Putt and Jeff Fry




Call Century for Solutions

Golf Course Irrigation < Pump Stations
Controller Board Repairs/Replacements « Fountains/Lighting and More

At Century Rain Aid, we have been working HUNTER GOLF FOUNTAINS, CLUBHOUSE LIGHTING

with golf course superintendents for more With Hunter rotors, valves and central Water features and landscape lighting can
than 25 years helping them solve irrigation control systems you can achieve reliable, enhance your ceurse. Talk with your Century
problems. Your local Century Golf speciatist water-efficient irrigaticn. Golf rep for ideas on making your site more
can help you teplace a few rotors, update PUMP STATIONS attractive year-round.

your existing system or plan new construc- An updated pump station can solve many BOARDTRONICS

tion. Century represents the industry’s ) site problems. Your local Century Golf rep CONTROLLER BOARD REPAIRS

teading manufacturers and we offer a wide can help you design and install a cost- Replace worn or outdated boards for Toro®

range of SOIL_‘thS to meet your budget effective pumping system, and Rain Bird® controllers. Fast 48-hour
and renovation schedule. repair service: 888-855-9132.

Century has the solutions . . . call today for an on-site consultation.
_ - _

Pump Stations
. Bt

ek s i < s

More Than 160 Branches Coast to Coast
800-642-3706 = www,rainaid.com * email: rainaid @ rainaid.com
Controller Board Repairs and Replacements 888-855-8132
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G O L F

Irrigation Solutions For Every Course, Every Budget
From Rotor Upgrades to Fully-Integrated Water Management Systems

Hunter has significantly
expanded its product line to
offer you a new range of
solutions for efficient golf
course resource management.
From handy rotor upgrades to
advanced control systems,
Hunter products can help you
achieve a well-maintained facility
while ensuring the most efficient
use of water, labor and energy.

NEW RT Retro-Riser

Replaces Outdated Toro® Sprinklers
The Hunter RT is specifically

designed to replace 1-inch inlet

Toro® golf rotors, including

models 630,730, 760 and the

discontinued 660.

With the RT Riser, your staff
can pop out cld Toro® internal
mechanisms and replace them
with efficient Hunter gear-drives
within minutes. The Toro® body
with flange remains undisturbed
during the change-out and no
digging is required.

NEW G860 Rotor - Low Pressure
With Through-the-Top Servicing
The G860 performs at low
pressure with low precipitation
rates to help you control costs.
Features new"through-the-top”
servicing where all parts are
accessible, including the gear-
drive and valve, pilot valve,
pressure regulator, solenoid,
valve seat and rock screen.

NEW G870 Rotor - Heavy-Duty
With Through-the-Top Servicing

New G870 features Pressure
Port™ nozzling for distribution
uniformity, and “through-the-top”
servicing. [t's the first electric
valve-in-head where all parts are
accessible from the top, including
the gear-drive and valve, pilot
valve, pressure regulator, solenoid,
valve seat and rock screen.

Rotot Line-Up Also Includes
G60 Series — Low pressure
G70 Series — Mid-range rotor
(90 Series — Long-range rotor

Hunter Valves
ICV glass-filled nylon
» Pressure-rated to 200 PSI

HBV solid brass
» Built-in flow control
* Pressure-rated to 200 PSI

Hunter Central
Control Systems

Now you can select
a Hunter control
system tailored to suit
your management
style and budget -
from basic irrigation
programming to total
water management. All
decoder compatible.
New Tri-Send™ Central
Interface operates with
all communications
systems: radio,
hardwire or modem
(can be mixed in
system). HALT®
Lightning protection
standard on all
controllers.

Genesis Il
Central Control and
Genesis Field Controllers
From Basic Scheduling
to Full integration

Better golf with less work,
Genesis [l supports every
management style. You can
start at beginner level and then
“ramp up”to sophisticated
irrigation control. No computer
experience required. Run a basic
scheduling program or go
completely automated. Features
new Task Manager to schedule
daily water and money-saving
adjustments.

NEW Surveyor™ Central Control
Powerful Analysis Tools

Surveyor allows your com-
puter to be more “in touch”
with actual conditions on your
course than previously possible.
Browser-style controls and a
wide range of graphic options
permit adjustment of the entire
irrigation system. Featuring
weather-based scheduling

and powerful analysis tools

to integrate automatic weather
adjustments, smart flow control
and real-time sensor feedback.

Vista™ Centrai Control System
With 3D Graphics

Reality-based animated
software program allows a
superintendent to view the
entire course on his computer
moniter from a“golf cart
perspective.” Vista'’s flow
management capability
incorporates the characteristics
of your system and re-balances
irrigation flow daily.

NEW VSX™ Field Controllers

For Surveyor and Vista Systems
VSX field controllers are

two control packages in one:

Interactive VSX field controllers

for Surveyor and Vista systems

and a powerful stand-alone time

system for new construction

grow-in or special applications.

Modular design supports up to

60 stations (in 10 station
increments), Up to 64 local
automatic programs can be
created for stand-alone opera-
tions or special applications.

Hunter Two-Wire Decoders

A cost-effective solution for
many courses, this single two-
wire cable system installs over
an entire course and connects
decoders with both select and
power valves and/or electric
valve-in-head sprinklers. Each
controller handles up to 103
stations. Hardwire or radio
communications.

Genesis Data Retrieval

Connect the“real world” to
your contrel systerm with up to
six sensors, including flow, wind
speed and direction, rain and
contact closures. Offers multiple
controller capabilities and input
for system status, custom reports
and more. Monitor data live or
store in non-volatile memory.

Authorized Hunter Distributor

NTURY RAIN AID

More Than 160 Branches Coast to Coast = 800-642-3706 « www.rainaid.com
Controller Board Repairs and Replacements = 888-855-9132
email: rainaid @rainaid.com

O



Annual CPGCSA ¥ amilyPicnic
Saturday, October 6, 2001 /J ARG
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Creekview Park, Camp Hill

12:00 Noon - 5:00 PM
Lunch - 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM
BBQ Ribs and Chicken, Potato or Pasta Salad,

Coleslaw, Baked Beans, Corn on the Cob, Rolls,
Make Your own Sundae Bar, Iced Tea and

Lemonade.

Food, Fun, Games
for Kids

Playground facilities,
Basketball, Tennis, Volleyball

Bring along your sports equipment.
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# Adults @ $13.00
# Children (Ages 5-12) @ $5.00
__ #Children (Ages 1-4) @ Free

Deadhne September 27, 2001 Checks Payable to : CPGCSA
Mail to : Wanda S. Fry, P. O. Box 1420, Lebanon, PA 17042
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Dear Central PA GCSA Members,

With a grateful heart and sincere appreciation, |
would like to thank each and every one of you for
the Kindness shown prior to and following the death
of my husband, Dave Rafferty.

Your cards, prayers, phone calls, notes of
encouragement and donations to the Central P24
Transplant Associates are a true indication of the

type of caring people you are.

Dave will truly be missed, but will be on the greens
with you. Say a prayer for him as fie looks upon you,
and alfways remember fow special you were to him.

With Kind regards,
‘Bonnie Rafferty
LA A A A A A A DAL AAADAAAD:
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Team Crawford at May Meeting

Father-Son Team of Chuck and Randy Crawford prepare for
competition at Fairview Golf Course.

For Your Information

If you have any information that you would like
included in the October newsletter, the deadline for
submissions is September 25, 2001. Please fax information
to Wanda at (717) 279-0368 or e-mail to
cpgesa@nbn,net.

PTC

Toro Imigation Heads, Controllers, & Valves
Buckner by Storm Brass Products
Flowitronex Pump Stations
Carson & Ametek Valve Boxes
Kennedy & Nibco Valves

Wire, Electrical, & Grounding
PVC Pipe & Fittings

Ductile fron Fittings

Four Salesperson Team

Six Support Person Team

Four Serviceperson Team
Authorized Independent Service Agents
On-site Technical Training

PHILADELPHIA TURF COMPANY
4049 LANDISVILLE ROAD, BOX 865
DOYLESTOWN, PA 18901-0865

215-345-7200 * FAX:215-345-8132

Tore Reel Mowers, Rotary Mowers
Sprayers & Spray Technologies
Aerification Products

EqUipment & Irrigation, Utility Vehicles & Attachmenis
Parts, Sales, & Service
you can depend on.

Large Selection of Parts
Demaonstration Units

Nine Salesperson Team
Fourteen Serviceperson Team
Shop & Road Service
Package Programs

Leasing Options

On-site Service Training
Service Seminars & Continuing Education Courses

Largest supplier of turf and irrigation equipment in Eastern PA,Southern NJ, and Newcastle County, DE.
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Annua] CPGCSA FamilyPicnje

Saturday, October 6, 2001

Creekview Park, Camp Hill

12:00 Noon - 5:00 PM
Lunch - 1:00 PM - 2:30 PM

g
o
:».«%%%

BBQ Ribs and Chicken,

Potato or Pasta Salad, Coleslaw,

Baked Beans, Corn on the Cob, . j

Rolls, Make Your own Sundae 1. ‘f .
Bar, Iced lea and Lemonade. ' @ﬁ ,fﬁg

Playground facilities,

Basketball, Tennis, Volleyball Food, Fun, Games

for Kid_s

Bring along your sports equipment.

Name
# Adults @ $13.00
# Children (ages 5-12) @ $5.00
# Children (ages 1-4) = @  Free
~ Deadline: September 27, 2001 Checks Payable to: CPGCSA

Mail to: Wanda S. Fry, P. O. Box 1420, Lebanon, PA 17042 (.
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Directions to CPGCSA Family
Picnic

Creekview Recreation Area
Creekview North Pavilion

From Harrisburg and Points North:

¢ 181 South to Exit 19 (E-581/Route 11 Camp
Hill/Gettysburg). This is a left lane exit. Go approximately
1/2 mile to the Creckview Road Exit. Make a left at stop
sign at the end of the ramp. You are now on Creckview
Road. Go 1 mile to the first stop sign, continue straight.
Creekview South is 3/10 of a mile on the right. Creekview
North is 4/10 of a mile on the left.

or

e 83 South to 581 West towards I-81 to the Creckview Road
Exit. Make a right at the stop sign at the end of the ramp
You are now on Creekview Road. Go approximately 1 mile
to the first stop sign, continue straight. Creekview South is
3/10 of a mile on the right. Creekview North is 4/10 of a
mile on the left.

¥rom York Area:

» 33 Norih to the Camp Hill/Harrisburg split. Stay in the left
lane towards Camp Hill/581 West. Continue on 581
towards 1-81 to the Creekview Road Exit. Make a right at
the stop sign at the end of the ramp. You are now on
Creekview Road. Go approximately 1 mile to the first stop
sign, continue straight. Creekview North is 4/10 of a mile
on the left,

From Carlisle Area:

o I-81 North to Exit 19 (East 581/Routec 11 Camp
Hill/Gettysburg). Go approximately 1/2 mile to the
Creekview Road Exit, Make a left at stop sign at the end of
the ramp. You are now on Creekview Road. Go 1 mile to
the first stop sign, continue straight. Creckview North is
4/10 of a mile on the left.

Editor’s Note:
The exit numbers in these directions are the old exit
numbers, Please be advised.

Earth\orks fewrnrzon

Natural Organic Products Renovate

Construction Mix

Gary’s Green
AminoPlex
Tuff Turf GG B
Sl st ff‘“a/uﬂuy?wu
ISOTEK
Le non NX-PRO
TUARF PRODUCTS Country Club
Thom Mahute - fisher &on

717-940-0730

fscmahutel@aol.com

I T .
- { company; inc.
Superior Products for the
Turf and Horticultural Professional

www.fisherandson.com
237 East King St. Malvern PA 19355
1-800-262-2127 fax 609-644-7791

Equipment For Sale

We will continue to advertise “used equipment” and
“ecquipment wanted” in each newsletter. If you have anything
that may be of inferest, please contact Wanda to place your ad
FREE!} -

PSU Turfgrass Program

The Penn State Turfgrass Management Program is now
accepting applications for the 2-year program for the class
beginning in September of 2002. Applications can be obtained
by calling (814) 863-0129, wvisit the web site at
http://www.agronomy.psu.edu/academic/tmbrotp.htm or by
writing to: Golf Course Turfgrass Management Program, The
Pennsylvania State University, 456 Ag Sciences and Industries
Building, University Park, PA 16802-3507.

GCSAA Seminars

Central Penn GCSAA will be offering the following
GCSAA seminars in January 2002,

. Sustainable Golf Course Landscape Design: Enhancing
Aestheties, Function and Maintenance by John Fech and
Steven Rodie, ASLA on January 24, 2002,

. Management of Localized Dry Spots and Water
Repellent Soils by Keith Karnok, PhD on January 25,
2002,

. Managing Turfgrass Root Systems by Keith Karnok,
PhD on January 25, 2002,
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SWEAT SHIRT
$22.00

CEINTRAL PA

mmme EST. 1939

WIND SHIRT
540,00
DENIM SHIRT
NAME: PHONE;
Medium | Large | XLarge | XX Large | Quantity | x Cost = Sub Total $
SWEAT SHIRT $£22.00
HAT One Size Fits All $ 10.00
POLO $25.00
V-NECK WIND SHIRT $ 40.00
DENIM SHIRT $24.00
T-SHIRT $10.00

Total Cost $
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William Rahling, Bob Eichert _ e Parker Biery, Mark Biery
Aer-Core, I_nc. _ C PGC S A Par-Mar Cars, Inc.

47 Heron Hill Drive P. 0. Box 68

Downingtown, PA 19335
(610) 458-0890

Chip Presendofer
A. T, Sales

1011 Church Road
Oreland, PA 19705
(215)886-6011

Shaun Barry

Aventis Environmental Science
1133 Rt. 27

Somerset, NJ 088873

(732) 846-8173

Eugene Evans

Blue Ridge Peat Farms
R R.#] Box 292A
White Haven, PA 18661
(717) 443-9596

Steven Chirip

Egypt Farms

8754 County PL Drive
Tobyhanna, PA 18466
{800) 899-7645

Bennett Wartman

Farm & Golf Course Supply
7709-7725 Ridge Avenue
Philadeiphia, PA 19128

{215) 483-5000

Dave Feldman, Dale Andrew,
Dennis DeSanciis

Finch Turf Equipment

419 Industrial Drive

North Wales, PA 19454

(800) 875-TURF

Thomas Mahute
Fisher & Sons, Inc,
3009 Gloucester Street
Lancaster, PA 17601
(717) 892-1455

Lee Frey, Chet Walsh
Golf Car Specialties

136 Washington Street
Gloucester City, NJ 08030
(717) 545-8332

Supporter List

Paul Szymanski

Golf Cars, Inc.

4180 Skyron Drive
Buckingham, PA 18912
(215) 340-0880

Leroy Hurst

Hollingers Lawn & Garden
4126 Oregon Pike

Ephrata, PA 17522

(800) 650-1398

Bob Orazi

Koonz Sprinkler Supply
6143 Gatsby Green
Columbia, MD 21045
(410) 730-8871

Jim Byrne

Helena Chemical

94 Tanglewood Drive
Quarryville, PA 17566
(717) 786-0547

Greg Borzok, Ted Zabrenski
Lawn & Golf Supply Company
647 Nutt Road, P. 0. Box 447
Phoenixville, PA 19460

(610) 933-5801

John Farrell

Lebanon Turf Products
1600 East Cumberland
Lebanon, PA 17042
(609) 404-3143

Scott Fischer, Eric Fisher
Lesco

605 Latshmere Drive
Harrisburg, PA 17109
(717) 558-9515

George Barger
Nutramax Laboratories
2122 Bellvale Road
Fallston, MD 21047
(410) 776-4012

Long Pond, PA 18334
(800) 338-1466

Tom Drayer

Philadelphia Turf Company
4049 Landisville Road
Daoylestown, PA 18901

(215) 345-7200

Joe Sellers

Premier Turf Solutions
1402 Crestmont Drive
Downingtown, PA 19335
(484) 678-2809

Fred Mohr, Jr.
Seedway

980 Loucks Mill Road
York, PA 17402
(717) 848-3312

Don Hollinger,

Dan Davis, Paul Wickey,
Jim MacLaren

Simplot Partners, Inc.
858 Mt. Joy Road
Manheim, PA 17545

(717) 664-4204

Charlie McGill, Jeff Patterson
Stull Equipment Co.

201 Windsor Road

Pottstown, PA 19464

(610) 495-7441

John Fowler
Syngenta

325 Mill Pond Lane
Oxford, PA 19363
(610) 998-2896

Thed Fraleigh

Turf Management Associates
901 Dawn Avenue

Ephrata, PA 17522

(800) 840-1711

Tom Walsh

York Distributors

5185 Raynor Avenue
Linthicum Heights, MD 21090
(410) 636-2400
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2001 CPGCSA
Meeting Schedule

September Bent Creek Country Club
24 JIim Loke, CGCS
Association Championship

October Iron Valley Golf Course
16 Chris Martin

Annual Meeting

Consider yourself
a candidate. °

Applications for the 2001 Environmental Leaders in Golf
Awards are available from the May issue of Golf Course
Management magazine, chapter leaders, Goif Digest,
participating sponsors and the GCSAA Service Center
{800/472-7878)

or the GCSAA Web site

(www.gcsaa.org/environ/ elga_form.html).

We'll look forward to receiving your application
by October 1, 2001.

A partnership program
benefiting The GCSAA Foundation




